TOWN of LYNNFIELD

CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION of
the TOWN OF LYNNFIELD will hold
a PUBLIC HEARING at 6:30 p.m. on
Tuesday, September 24, 2019 in the
H. JOSEPH MANEY HEARING ROOM
in the Town Hall, relative to a STORMWA-
TER BYLAW PERMIT APPLICATION
filed by John Tomasz, Director of Public
Works Town of Lynnfield, PROPOSING
TO RENOVATE AND EXPAND THE
EXISTING PARKING LOT, DEMOLISH
THE EXISTING PLAYGROUND AND
BUILD A NEW PLAYGROUND AND
UPGRADE EXISTING SOCCER FIELDS
at Jordan Park, 3 Wildewood Drive,
Lynnfield. This notice is given in accor-
dance with the Lynnfield Stormwater
Bylaw Rules and Regulations as amended.
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